Daily Announcements
Wednesday, April 10th
Here are Jason and Jules with more information for you. April is Autism Awareness Month. Did you know... Parents who have a child with ASD have a 2 to 18 percent chance of having a second child who is also affected. Thanks for listening!
What happens when a group of HMS Students brings home an army of ribbons? You feed them pizza! Reading Olympians, celebrate a year of great books with some greasy food after school today (Wednesday) in the library.
6th-grade art club last names A through Z come today (Wednesday) after school. Any questions see Mrs. Hoffmann
Last chance for anyone interested in auditioning for the end of year Actor's Workshop performance. Signup sheets are found outside of Mr. Langin's room 152. Auditions are today (Wednesday) and Tuesday, April 16 after school in room 152.
8th-grade math club will be held tomorrow (Thursday) this week in room 279.
Attention any student interested in helping paint sets for the 6th-grade show! Meet Mrs. Kwoczak in the auditorium after school tomorrow (Thursday). Be ready to paint!
Seventh graders who took art with Mrs. Kwoczak. Please collect your art by Friday before Oscar the grouch takes it forever!
The 7th and 8th grade Boy's Lacrosse teams lost some tough games against Strath Haven, and Patton Middle school on Monday, and Tuesday. Both teams worked hard, and put in a good effort against some challenging teams.
THIS IS IT, HMS! We've voted for our favorite pets across the school. We started with 100 and we're down to the final furry five in the HMS Pet Playoff. Hop on to the HMS Homepage and click the link to cast your final vote. Which fuzzy friend deserves to be recognized at HMS top pet?!
The H-PRIDE incentive for the week is an H-Pride string backpack. In order to receive this incentive, write your full name and homeroom teacher ‘s name on the back of your H-PRIDE card. Place your card in the bins located in the cafeteria. You will receive your backpack in homeroom within the week.
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